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The Massachusetts Highway Association Trust Fund Trustees are pleased to announce the availability of college scholarships for Massachusetts Highway Association members and the children or grandchildren of MHA members.  The Trustees shall carry on this annual tradition and look forward to receiving applications from qualified students.

Members as well as children and grandchildren of active, life, and associate members of the MHA may be eligible.  Members who have belonged to the MHA for a minimum of three (3) consecutive years prior to the closing date for scholarship applications and who are in good standing with the MHA shall be eligible to file applications for scholarships.  Members having the same aforementioned eligibility may sponsor their children and / or grandchildren for a scholarship during the application process.

Additionally, applicants shall be enrolled at either a four-year or a two-year accredited degree granting college or graduate school.  

The scholarship award program is under the direction of the Massachusetts Highway Association Trust Fund Trustees who are responsible for screening the applicants to determine their eligibility.  The Trustees establish the total amount of money to be awarded for scholarships for each yearly period and shall set the amount that may be awarded to each applicant.

Applications must be received by David B. Lane, Secretary, Massachusetts Highway Association, P. O. Box 2004, Danvers, MA  01923 no later than March 6, 2020 in order for the Trustees to screen and select the applicants for scholarship awards during the MHA’s Annual Meeting in May 2020.   Successful applicants and / or their sponsors are expected to attend the MHA Annual Meeting to receive their scholarship award.  NO ELECTRONIC APPLICATIONS WILL BE CONSIDERED.  LATE SUBMISSIONS MAY NOT BE CONSIDERED.

An application for Scholarship Aid is enclosed.

Sincerely, 




David Capelle, Chairman
MHA Trust Fund Trustees
